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SCAVEN GER H UN T
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EVEN T S

Our August Back to School supply 
drive was a success!  We collected 
school supplies for area schools 
and students.

BACK T O  SCH O O L !

Who likes to tie-dye!  
We are always having fun at

 VenYou 201!

JOYFUL  M EM O RIES

KD wears his 
favorite boots to 
the July 4th 
Fireworks show. 
His smile says it 
all, he was so 
excited to go!

calmorganizat ioninc@gmail.com C.A.L.M.Organization,Inc.
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ASH L EY SM IT H
 N OVEM BER 7, 20 20

VenYou 201 will host Ashley Smith 
from 6 pm - 8 pm.  She will discuss her 
experience with human trafficking.

Fall fun begins with the CALM house 
October Scavenger Hunt. Collect clues 
from each destination and be one of 
the first three teams back to win a 
prize!  End the evening with fellowship 
and local eats.  Please see our website 
or Facebook page for more 
information.

December 12th VenYou 201 will host 
Pictures with Santa from 1pm - 3pm.



PRESID EN T 'S  REPO RT
Dear Friends,

We are surely living in some unsettling times!

God continues to bless CALM house even through the storms of life 
that come our way.  We have managed to make it through the bulk of 
the Covid pandemic with no one getting sick with the virus so far.  We 
have implemented CDC guidelines for congregate living and added 
another layer of dipping the bottom of our shoes in a disinfecting 
solution before entering CALM house.  It has been very rewarding to 
see the moms and their litt les step in the pan then come in the house 
and wash their hands together.  I have also noticed that the moms put 
their mask on when volunteers enter the house for protection of the 
volunteers and themselves.  This is very important for the moms to 
learn how to follow the rules and how to be flexible as things 
sometimes change daily.

We have had one mom and her son leave CALM house to move into 
their own place here in Niceville!  We are so thrilled that this mom 
saved her money, goes to church, works full t ime and gets her kid fed 
and clothed and to day care each day.

Our next mom has a new job and is doing well.  Her litt le guy goes to a 
local day care and they are thriving.  She is learning trust and 
forgiveness.

We have a new mom and her three litt le girls move in and they are all 
settling down and doing great.  She keeps her kids fed and cleaned 
and is learning how to discern who is an o.k. person and who isn't.

Our most recent mom moved in at the end of August and delivered a 
beautiful baby girl via C-section on September 8th.  Our very own 
house nurse, Leeann Peterson, attended her in the operating room!  
Mom and baby are doing great.

We currently have one room open and are awaiting God to send our 
new mom to us.  God sends us the women who need our program.  
We know this to be one hundred percent true.  Please keep praying for 
CALM house and for those of us on the front lines doing life with these 
precious moms and litt les.

God Bless,

Miss Grace

Grace Nuffer,
CALM President/Executive Director
850.974.3780

T H AN K YO U 

 Thank you Robyn and Kellie from 100 Women 
Who Care - Emerald Coast, for presenting a 
check for $11,600 to CALM.  These funds will 
go a long way in supporting our cause!

CAL M  H O USE BOARD  
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CALM House was the recipient of the Pay It 
Forward from Hill Kelly Dodge Chysler Jeep & 
Ram.  Allie Smith presented us with a check 
for $500.

We are thrilled to begin this new season in 
September with such wonderful members!

(Executive Board and Officers pictured in front row.)

A sincere and heartfelt thank you to all of our 
volunteers!  We could not do this without 
you.  You are priceless!!

Venyou201@gmail.com


